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End of Life Notification

Date: December, 2016
Part Number(s): WSU075-4000 and WSU075-4000-R

To Whom It May Concern:

The above listed wall plug-in adaptors have been identified as a product which no longer meets EISA 2007
requirements and does not warrant continued fabrication. For that reason, Triad has elected to cease production.

Production has ceased as of February 10, 2016.

If you are receiving this notification, our records indicate that you have purchased this device in the past. Please

contact Triad Magnetics or your preferred Triad Magnetics Distributor to obtain availability information.

Existing product will continue to be available until inventory is depleted. These products are authorized for sale and use
inasmuch as the date of manufacture precedes the implementation date as stated in EISA 2007.

Sincerely,
Lazaro Rodriguez

Engineer, Standard Products Support



